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September 2017 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

                                                                                                                     

Re: Swimming programme for Year 4- Palm Class 

 

We are pleased to inform you that swimming lessons for all year 4 children will take 

place during the school year, and every child will have a total of 18 lessons. These 

lessons are a compulsory part of the National Curriculum.  Children will be assessed 

and aim to achieve National Curriculum targets. 

 

Lessons for children in Palm Class will start on Wednesday 21st February 2018.  We will 

contact you again in early February with full details. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr J Roach 

Headteacher 

 


